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Christian G. Malcolm Kehm U.S.M.C. Memorial Piping Scholarship Recipient  
 2012 

 
 

Thank you very much for the scholarship. I 
appreciated it very much. The North American 
Academy of Piping and Drumming was very fun. 
My favorite part of it was competing at the 
Grandfather Mountain Highland Games. Thank 
you for inviting me to your dinner. I enjoyed it 
very much. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Brogen LaBranche 

  
 
 

 
 

Brogen LaBranche, 12 

New and youngest Piper in the  Clay 

County Sheriff’s Pipes & Drums 

 
 

 


